Development Partners:
Chair:  Michael Poma

On August 24, sent invitation letter to 58 companies.  These ranged from out traditional Guarantors, Lenders and Servicers.  It also included Software companies, non-profit organizations and other organizations who have ventured into NASFAA.

To date, we’ve had 6 sponsors return their forms.  We have two companies who will be doing a banner on our website.  Come November, I’ll do a follow-up with the lenders who have not responded.  

I have updated the website and have included the two forms for interested agencies to see on our site.

